


























































































































































Transmission – Public Engagement 
EX552 | 315 Main Street 

Cincinnati, OH 45202 
duke-energy.com 

 
 
 
 

December 27, 2017 
 
 

PROPERTY OWNER 
ADDRESS 

 
 
 
 
 

Re: Notice of Electric Transmission Line Project 
 

Dear Property Owner or Tenant 
 

Duke Energy Ohio, Inc., (Duke Energy Ohio) is proposing an electric transmission line project in your area. This 
project will allow the rebuilding of an existing 138-kilovolt (kV) line in order to increase its capacity for 
transmission of electricity. The project will extend approximately 5.8 miles and is proposed to begin at Duke Energy 
Ohio’s Warren Substation, located at W. 765 Turtle Creek Union Road, in Lebanon, Ohio. The project ends at 
Duke Energy Ohio’s Nickel Substation at 895 Union Road in Monroe, Ohio. A map of the project area is included 
with this letter. 

 
A Letter of Notification to construct, operate and maintain this facility is now pending before the Ohio Power 
Siting Board (OPSB) in Columbus, Ohio. Interested persons may participate in the process by filing comments in 
the docket, or by seeking permission to formally intervene in the case. You also may request notification of the 
filing documents in the case by signing up with the OPSB for electronic notice of filings, or by sending a letter to 
the OPSB to indicate your interest. The case may be found on the OPSB’s website, identified as 
Case No. 17-2500-EL-BN. The OPSB can be reached by email at contactOPSB@puc.state.oh.us, by phone, at 
866.270.6772, or by mail addressed to: The Ohio Power Siting Board, 180 East Broad Street, Columbus, 
OH 43215. 

 
A copy of the application is available for public inspection at the main office of Duke Energy Ohio, at 139 East 
Fourth St., Cincinnati, Ohio, and at the offices of the OPSB, 180 East Broad St., Columbus, Ohio 43215. It also 
is available on the Duke Energy Ohio website: www.duke-energy.com/transmission-projects, and on the Ohio 
Power Siting Board’s website: http://www.opsb.ohio.gov/. 

 
Thank you for working with us as we move forward with this important project to meet your energy needs. 

Sincerely, 

Duke Energy Ohio, Inc 
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

12/20/2017 12:58:47 PM

in

Case No(s). 17-2500-EL-BLN

Summary: Application of Duke Energy 5680-138kV Nickel to Warren Rebuild, Part 3
electronically filed by Carys  Cochern on behalf of Kingery, Jeanne W Ms.
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